
From: Buckley, Elizabeth A. [Buckley@khlaw.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2006 9:11 PM 
To: Trang Nguyen; Eleanor Lott 
Cc: Scott 
Subject: Chevron USA Inc. - Confirmation of superseding applications 
 

Dear Eleanor and Trang:  

Please let me start by thanking the both of you for all of your time and patience.  
You have been very responsive and I appreciate all of your hard work.  Following 
up my conversation with Eleanor yesterday, we have prepared and electronically 
filed Amendments to the applications that request modified authority for the 
remote terminal units.  The file number of the modification applications that are 
being amended are:   

        SES-MOD-20051115-01584 E900691 
        SES-MOD-20051115-01583 E900689 
        SES-MOD-20051115-01586 E900690 
        SES-MOD-20051115-01585 E920268  

We also withdrew the application for modification and the Request for STA for 
station E900688.  The file numbers are below: 

SES-MOD-20060210-00231   
SES-STA-20060210-00232  

A superseding application for modified authority and the Request for STA, which 
is very much needed,  for station E900688 was prepared and electronically 
submitted this evening.  A copy of the IBFS account summary and the FCC Form 
159 credit card receipt are attached to provide you with the application 
submission IDs. 

Should you have any questions regarding these applications, please let us 
know.  Thank you!  - Elizabeth  

 

<<0608_001.pdf>>  

___________________________________________________  

Elizabeth Buckley, FCC/FAA Licensing Specialist  
Keller and Heckman LLP  
1001 G Street, NW, Suite 500 West, Washington, DC 20001  
202.434.4282 direct, 202.434.4646 facsimile  
buckley@khlaw.com   


